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Service Manager’s note
What a fantastic time of the year April and May is for our community with so many activities we get to 
enjoy as a group. Celebrating special events like Easter and Anzac Day certainly puts a spotlight on the 
magnificent job our Lifestyle Team and volunteers provide to the residents. During this time of the year, 
the purpose and value of community can truly be observed. From the photos in this newsletter as well 
as the discussions I’ve had with the residents of our community, it is clear that our community culture is 
as strong as it’s ever been. Thankyou again to our wonderful team for all the effort put into these events 
- we all look forward to sharing many more in the future. Speaking of sharing, April saw our inaugural 
Manager’s luncheon enjoyed with some of the residents. Thankyou to those residents who accepted the 
invitation and to the kitchen for putting on such an amazing meal. I look forward to sharing more of these 
meals with many more residents over the coming months. Keep safe.                                                    
Tony McKenzie, Service Manager

Check out the awesome results of our 
recent “Kreate It” painting workshop! 
All of our most artistic residents had 
a wonderful time learning to paint, so 
we aim to run this program every three 
months. We also indulged in a glass of 
wine (and an assortment of sandwiches) 
to get our creative juices flowing! 
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Pictured above: Easter was a wonderful 
celebration filled with happy days and 
chocolate delights!

Pictured below: Volunteer Recognition 
Day was a wonderful event that allowed 
us to show our heartfelt thanks to our 
volunteer helpers.  We gifted them with 
a little something from our residents and 
staff, honouring the efforts and time they so 
generously give. We are so grateful for all 
they do to support us. 


